
Feb 25, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

Get Big Money out of politics in Oregon!! 

 

Please support HB 2578 which establishes small-dollar matching for our elections. 

 

Our representatives should not be bought and paid for by corporations and Big Business. They should be 

elected by the people! 

 

Please support this commonsense initiative - Oregon is better than this! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Basey Klopp 

1808 NW Vicksburg Ave 

Bend, OR 97703-1440 

 


